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Wednesday 12th March 2025 

 

 
 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

The School Councillors met yesterday to make plans for Red Nose Day on Friday 21st March. 

They would like the school to raise £200 for Comic Relief! 

 

Children are invited to come to school wearing something red for a suggested donation of  

£1-£2. Donations will be collected by school councillors in classes and will then be sent to the 

office so they can count the grand total raised as a school. 

 

Children may bring to school any red noses already purchased to wear during the day. These 

should be labelled with the child’s name to help avoid them getting lost.  

 

Children will also have the opportunity to tell their favourite joke to their class and the funniest 

joke will win a certificate. The winning joke from each class will then be shared in assembly at 

the end of the day and the overall winner will receive a prize. 

 

Thank you for supporting this national charity in any way you can and helping to teach your 

children about helping others! 

 

Kind regards from the School Councillors – Melissa, Henley, Carter, Evie S, Gracie, Luis, Evie K, 

Gracie, Junior, Poppy, Rudy, Adon and Ruby – and Mrs Dodson! 

 

 
 

Mrs Dodson 

Headteacher 
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